Aloha All,

Thank you all for participating at last week's Oahu Intergroup Meeting! As requested, here is a list of "What to Take Back" to your HomeGroup. This should not replace your full report, it just the highlights.

- Oahu Central Office needs more volunteers. NOW! If interested go to http://oahucentraloffice.com and sign up under the volunteer tab
- We are still in the Red, need to pay back old debts & need group contributions
 - We paid off the 4th Quarter Payroll taxes for 2014 (1,862.57)
 - Still owe \$3,764.48
 - Anyone having questions about financial reports please call Central Office and make an appointment with the Central Office Manager for clarification.
- March 12th is HomeGroup Day, Thank you for bringing back your \$\$\$ and any unsold tickets
- Founder's Day 6/11/16 tickets will be available at Central Office as of 3/14/16
- Ask your HomeGroup's GSR what topic is your group responsible to discuss for the Inform
 the Delegate Assembly the first weekend in April on Oahu. If your GSR does not have this
 info it can be obtained by contacting the Manager at Central Office.
- Be open to change!
- PI committee hosing a booth at the Diabetes Conference
 - Joey is looking for PI volunteers on Oahu, please call Central Office for more information

Please have the group contact call Oahu Central Office if your group is not meeting, or making changes

• We need every group to contact Oahu Central Office by phone or email with:

Meeting Name:
Meeting address:
Meeting Time:
Primary Contact's Name:
Phone Number:
Email:

Mahalo, Adina Murakami, BSW, CSAC Central Office Manager Oahu Intergroup of Hawaii 1188 Bishop St. Suite 3406 Honolulu, HI 96813 (808) 946-1438

manager@oahucentraloffice.com www.oahucentraloffice.com